Interdependence Institute

     The Interdependence Institute was created in 2002 as an outgrowth of the Scarsdale School’s Strategic Plan.  Goal # 3 “Preparing for an Interdependent World by Educating for Diversity.”  

The context:  The value of a liberal arts education in a diverse culture and a diverse world.  

Scarsdale graduates will live in a society and a world where economics, politics, social issues, science, and ecological concerns increasingly transcend traditional borders.  In this interdependent environment, education will be the most important tool and will determine the ability to understand, compete and contribute.  Scarsdale has historically held that the best preparation for the world beyond school is a liberal arts education – one that develops the ability to think critically and to act on values attained through open inquiry in a climate of decency.

Approved by Board of Education:  January 22, 2002
     The Interdependence Institute currently consists of teachers and administrators across grade levels, departments, and schools.  The charge to the committee identifies three tasks:

· Coordinating programs that support an awareness of diverse communities

· Reviewing current linkages with other communities

· Developing a current events curriculum that addresses awareness of international issues.

     The Interdependence Institute’s initiatives during the 2005-2006 school year included numerous international exchange programs for both teachers and students, STI courses, formation of a sub-committee on China, collaboration with Multicultural Chairs, establishment of Interdependence Website, expansion of diversity hiring policy.  
